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RE:        Update On The Aspirant Prosecutor Programme 
Date:         25 July 2022 
 

Please be informed that the process of issuing letters to all advert compliant applicants, to 

inform them of their eligibility to write the entry exams, has commenced and is expected to 

continue until Wednesday, 27 July 2022.  

The study guide is available on the NPA website. 

The date of the exams will be confirmed in due course on the NPA website, Facebook and 

Twitter pages.  

 

Issued by: 
Bulelwa Makeke 
Head of Communications 

 

 


